
Here are Sturgeon Bay water sample results as drawn by Talpines Property Owners Association. 
David. 

David Cornish  

 
From: David Cornish <dlcornish@msn.com> 
Sent: July 10, 2019 12:10 PM 
To: David Cornish 
Subject: Water Results  

  

Good morning All: 
 
Saturday, July 8th, we did our 2nd Recreational Water Sampling of Sturgeon Bay and here are 
the results.  Samples were taken between 11:45 am and 2pm and delivered to the Lab in 
Craighurst.  The bay was mostly calm (light ripple at times) and 26 degrees at the 2 foot 
level.  No water fowl, animals or people were observed at any of our sites. 
 
Location                                                                                             e-coli/100 ml  
 
Pine Street Beach                                                                                       10 
Old Cottage Lane                                                                                        10 
Forest Lane                                                                                                  10 
Albin Road                                                                                                   10 
Lawson Lane                                                                                               10 
Acorn Lane Beach                                                                                      20 
Robins Point Road                                                                                     10  
 
Brown algae was present in all areas with rocks or wooden structures in the bay. 
 
Talpines samples Sturgeon Bay for Recreational Purposes only .  Since water conditions can 
change quickly due to a number of factors, our report only means this is what we found at the 
moment and should be used as a guideline only. 
 
Other Info: 
Pine Street Beach cleaning each Saturday morning at 9:00 am. 
Pot Luck Block Party including all Talpines members, 2-4pm 82 King Road.  Contact 
taytalpines@gmail.com for more info and food articles.  Bring your lawn chairs and beverages. 
Phragmites removal, Tay Trail opposite 82 King Road (possible date, late July) ... more info to 
follow. 
Phragmites removal, Robins Point Road (west shore line), August 17th.  (More info to follow). 
 
See you soon, Cheers, 
David 

David Cornish 
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